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Term Dates 2020/21 
You may have heard in the news about schools 
closing on Friday 18th December. We will not be 

closing and will remain open all day. 
18th December  Last day of term 
4th January 2021 Back to School 
28th January 2021 Book Fair 
15th February 2021 Half Term 
22nd February 2021 INSET day 
23rd February 2021  Back to School 
 

 
 
 

What to do if your child tests 
positive after school ends 

 
If your child tests positive within 6 days of school 

ending (up to and including 24th December) 
Please call Claire on 07713 499646 as soon as 

possible. 
The school will then notify any families that need 

to be informed with further information. 
Attached alongside this newsletter is letter from 

Cornwall Council with advice and guidance 
around Covid-19 and the Christmas Period. 

Above all we hope you have a safe and healthy 
Christmas. 

 

Support over the Christmas 
Holidays. 

 
Early Help Hub: 01872 322277 
MARU- Safeguarding concerns: 0300 1231 116 
Citizens Advice Cornwall: 0800 144 8848 
Mental Health Support: 0800 038 5300  

Dear Parents/Carers 
We are sending out all the home learning resources today. 
We expect to be back on Monday the 4th of January however if there is one predictable thing about this year it is 
that it is unpredictable.  In case the Government announces changes to this plan over the holidays, we are sending 
home everything your child needs to be able to engage with online learning at home. 
Some children and parents have requested physical packs as this is easier to manage.  These packs have also been 
sent out today.  Please keep these safe just in case. 
Hopefully, and in all probability, we will all be back as expected. 
 
Please read this letter carefully as it includes details of what to do if your child becomes symptomatic and tests 
positive over the holidays.  Notifying us allows us to take all the proper precautions to ensure that everyone is 
safe. 
 
Finally, I would just like to thank you for being a lovely and supportive group of parents and carers.  You have really 
helped us keep our school community safe this term.  You have supported your children brilliantly through a very 
difficult time.  As a school I would like to say that we appreciate the job you do.  I speak on behalf of the staff at 
this school to say that it is a privilege to teach your amazing children. 
 
Have a happy Christmas and we will see you all next year on January 4th 2021. 

 Berrycoombe Christmas 
 
 
 
 

Have you checked out the Carols and Year 2 Play 
on our website yet? 

The children have done a brilliant job learning, 
and practicing their songs for you. 

Check them out at 
http://www.berrycoombeschool.co.uk 


